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To All Members 

01st October 2018 

Circular 34/18 

STATUTORY HOLIDAY PAY – Application of 2017 Pay Increment 
 
 
As members were advised in Circular 33.18, DBS have advised the DPF that 
members, who submitted Statutory Holiday Pay claims during the last annual 
leave period, will have the difference paid in their November salary. 
 
Members are not required to do anything at this time. 
 
Should a member not receive it in their November salary, they are advised to 
contact DBS directly. 
 
 

Terry Tuplin 
Southern Area Secretary 
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